
ATTENTION: House Rules Chair and Committee members 

RE: HB 2206 

 

2.27.13 

 

I am concerned about the proposed assignment of election related duties to the Secretary of State 

at a time when any county may be in financial distress. 

 

In the interest and respect for local control, other cost saving arrangements should be made for 

sharing the duties among other county staff. 

 

Ruth Bendl, 10980 SW Muirwood Dr. Portland OR 97225; Ph. 503-644-0596 


